In your November 2006 draft "Requiring Software Independence in VVSG 2007: STS Recommendations for the TGDC" you refer many times to a "voter-verified" paper trail.

I would prefer to see you change that to "voter-verifiable", where appropriate, on the grounds that 1) actual voter verification is critically important for an paper trail to be meaningful, and 2) there's ample evidence that the frequency of actual verification by voters is lower than it needs to be for an adequate audit trail.

See for example the recent Brennan Center report, The Machinery of Democracy: Protecting Elections in an Electronic World, and the work (referenced in that report) of Ted Selker of the CalTech/MIT Voting Technology Project.

This is a non-trivial distinction, in that a VVPAT is only as effective as its actual voter verification, and the use of the terminology "voter-verified" begs the question as to whether the audit trail, even if verifiable, is actually verified.

There may well be differences in effective verification between different approaches to voting machinery, in particular between DRE+VVPAT and mark/scan systems. The knowledge of such differences will be important to elections officials selecting voting equipment.
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